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The sun is finally beginning to show itself 
after what seems to have been a long winter.  
The children still need to bring in their coats 
and wear their sweatshirt/cardigan as it can 
still be quite chilly.  Its not quite time for 
just polo shirts yet! 
 
We are still having problems with children 
running along the school drive and even 
emerging onto the top pavement without 
their grownups.  All of the children have 
again been spoken to but please, as their 
responsible adults, ensure that they walk 
with you at all times. 
 
If you haven't returned your slip ordering 
your school jumper/sweatshirt from the PTA, 
please do so by  Friday 29th March. Any 
orders received after this time cannot be 
accepted as we need to give the uniform 
company enough time to fulfil such a large 
order.    
 
Please remember that there is no Celebration 
Assembly this Friday due to the Year 1 
children hosting their Mothers’ Day 
afternoon. 

Wednesday 10th April—Easter Bonnet Parade  
Thursday 11th April—TOTs celebration from 9am  
Thursday 11th April—BREAK UP FOR EASTER 
Friday 12th April—PD DAY (STAFF ONLY) 
Monday 29th April—BACK TO SCHOOL  

EVENTS 
NEXT WEEK 
FINAL WEEK OF 

CLUBS 
Monday 1st April  
Dance Club 
Owlstones Club 
 
Tuesday 2nd April 
Cookery Club 
 
Weds 3rd April 
Nursery Celebration 
Morning — 9.30am 
Reception Spring 
Show—2pm 
Lego Club 
Football Club 
  
Thurs 4th April 
iPad Club 
Gymnastics Club 
 
Friday 5th April 
9 am —C el ebr at i o n 
Assembly 
2:30pm Phonics Demo  

Skill 
Mrs Gill would like you to practice 
your chest passes. 

Easter Bonnet Parade 
Apologies again for having to tweak the details of our Easter Bonnet 
Parade.  It came to light that we had a clash of events with TOTs and also 
the Junior School.  To confirm therefore that it will take place on 
Wednesday 10th April at 2:30pm.   
 
Please encourage your child to make an Easter Bonnet and bring it into 
school on the Wednesday morning where the children in each class will 
judge the hats. We will then have an assembly and handout prizes.  In the 
afternoon, the children will walk around the school grounds so please come 
along and line the pathways from 2:15pm onwards. Once everyone is in 
position the children will come out of their classrooms and parade around 
school making two circuits. They will then return to their classes for the 
normal end of school collection. 

Phonics Demo 
We will be holding a Phonics 
demo for Year 1 children on 
Friday 5th April at 2:30pm in 
Blue Class.  Please come along. 

Family Learning 
Are you considering training to work 
with children? Family Learning 
Shropshire are offering a free 10 week 
course covering school curriculum, child 
development and positive behaviour 
management plus much more. The 
course will start on Wednesday 1st May 
at the Junior School.   Flyers available 
from the front desk. 



 
 
 
Hello Children! 
 
Our busy weeks are continuing!   
 
Year 1 children are holding their Special afternoon  for 
Mothers’ Day this Friday.  Reception are practising for 
their Spring Show next week.  Nursery and TOTs are 
practising for their celebration morning.  I am sure 
you will all do wonderfully well and your grown ups 
will  really enjoy watching you. 
 
Its time to start thinking about our Easter Bonnets 
again.  What will you have on yours this year?  I cant 
wait to see them all. 
 
We’ve had special visitors in School this week.  Thank 
you and well done for all being so polite towards them. 
 
Have a lovely week. 
 
Mrs Meyer 

CLASS DOJO 
Red – Gurshaan Singh 
Orange –Evie Gordon 
Yellow— Jayden-Lee Jennings 
Blue— Lucas Howell 
Turquoise— Daniel Jones 
Purple— Renee Morris 
 
Happy Birthday to Christine Saunders 
from the Kitchen. 
 
As there is no Assembly this week, these 
children will be Celebrated on Friday 5th April 
at 9am. 

Class Attendance 
Congratulations to Blue Class 
who achieved the most 
improved attendance for week 
beginning 18th March. 

Easter Raffle Prizes 
Cash prizes     Easter Cake  
Monkey Mania vouchers   Meal vouchers  
Hampers      Beauty Voucher 
Cocktail/Drinks voucher   Flower arrangement 
Afternoon Tea     Small Breeds voucher 
 
Draw by the PTA to take place on Wednesday 10th April. 
 
Thank you for all of  the Easter egg donations last week.  Your 
generosity is very much appreciated. 

Quiz 
What happens to the 
time next Sunday? 
Why do we do this? 

Celebration Mornings 
Nursery—Wednesday 3rd April from 9:30am in the Hall 
TOTs—Thursday 11th April from 9am in TOTs building. 
PLEASE NOTE  THERE WILL BE NO TOTS SESSION ON THIS DAY. 
 
Raffle donations for both events would be gratefully appreciated. 

After School Clubs 
It is the final week of clubs NEXT WEEK and places will be 
offered to new children to start all clubs after Easter so 
waiting lists are now open.  With this in mind, please ensure 
all payments are paid up to date. 
 


